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Dear Helena,
 
Many thanks for your kind response, would 1 October be feasible?
 
Kind regards,

 

From: xxxxxx.xxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx <xxxxxx.xxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx> 
Sent: 01 August 2018 17:30
To: @brunswickgroup.com>
Cc @ec.europa.eu
Subject: RE: Meeting Request McDonald's - Single-use plastics August/September
 

 
Thank you very much for your e-mail. I would be very  happy to meet. Unfortunately, however, I
would be available only from the first week of October onwards. Would you have any suitable
date in that period?
 
Looking forward to the discussion.
 
Kind regards,
Helena
 
Helena Braun
Member of Cabinet

 

European Commission
Cabinet of the First Vice President
Frans Timmermans

 
BERL 12/224
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
+32 2 296 18 00
Visit Frans Timmermans' personal webpage, Twitter and Facebook page!
 

From: @brunswickgroup.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 5:25 PM
To: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Subject: Meeting Request McDonald's - Single-use plastics August/September
 
Dear Ms. Braun,
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